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Welcome to the 2024 Ringette Alberta Provincial Championships.

This Championship event represents the culmination of our ringette community's hard work and
dedication to the sport this past season. This event celebrates and honours the achievements
and perseverance of the athletes, coaches, and administrators during this challenging season. It
was incredibly heartwarming to hear that acts of sportsmanship and citizenship are flourishing
throughout our ringette programs. I encourage everyone to cheer on our athletes, volunteers,
and officials who have worked hard to make this event so memorable.

It is important to recognize those who made this event possible.

‐ Thank you to the host committee and their volunteers for organizing this event for
our athletes. We are proud to have our member associations contribute so much to
the ringette community.

‐ Thank you to the sponsors of this event. Your financial contributions are much
appreciated.

‐ Thank you to Alberta Sport Connection ‐ without the foundation's financial support,
many of our programs and services would not be available.

‐ Thank you to the parents for being active members of our ringette community and
supporting your child to play, live, and love ringette!

‐ Thank you to our Officials who have worked tirelessly to meet the demand for
scheduled games this season. If you see a referee, thank them for their work and for
being there for our athletes. Without referees, it's just practice.

‐ Thank you to the athletes and coaches. This Championship Tournament is your
reward for the hard work you have put into this season. Enjoy and appreciate the
experience. You've earned it!

Make the most of this weekend. Play hard, play fair, and most importantly, have fun!
Ryan Devlin
President

The most important goals
do not always go in the net
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